Announcement

About an Open request for proposals
The text of this Announcement approved by the decision of the Procurement Commission "02" of May 23, 2024 and published in accordance with article 27 Of the RA law "on procurement”

The customer - International energy corporation CJSC, registered at 2\12 Ghapantyan street, Yerevan, Republic of Armenia, announces an Open request for proposals.
           In accordance with the established procedure, with participant who wins an Open request for proposals will be concluded a contract for the performance of works on: 
Replacement of hydro-turbine, hydro-mechanical, auxiliary, electro-technical and relay protection equipment of IEC CJSC with the following 5 lots (16-TRIR-2024-MEK):

Lot 1 Replacement of the protection system of hydrounit No. 1 of Sevan HPP 

Lot 2 Replacement of the excitation system of hydrounit No. 1 of Hrazdan HPP
Lot 3 Replacement of the protection system of Hrazdan HPP No. 1 hydro unit,
Lot 4 Replacement of the protection system of hydrounit No. 4 of Argel HPP
Lot 5 Replacement of the protection system of Arzni HPP No. 2 hydro unit

     According to the terms of article 7 of the RA law "on procurement", any person, regardless of whether it is a foreign individual, enterprise, or stateless person, has equal rights to participate in this procedure.      
    Persons who are not eligible to participate in an Open request for proposals, as well as the qualification criteria for participants and the documents that will be submitted to evaluate these criteria are set by the Invitation to this procedure.
To participate in the Offer Opening, you must send a letter with a copy of the passport to the principal and a letter from gov. registration until 4:00 pm, June 06, 2024, by e-mail - office@mek.am:
Applications for an Open request for proposals must be submitted June 07, 2024 at 10:00.

     Applications are opened at a meeting of the Purchasing commission, the day after the deadline for submitting applications, June 07, 2024 at 10:30.

       For more information about this Announcement you can contact the Executive Secretary of the Purchasing Commission E. Avetisyan.
Telephone: +374 012 280028 (201)
E-mail: e.avetisyan@mek.am 
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